
    
February 6, 2009   

Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen Street West, Toronto, ON    

RE: REQUEST FOR A REPORT BACK ON A STREETSCAPE STUDY   
FOR DUNDAS STREET WEST BETWEEN UNIVERSITY & BATHURST   

Dear Chair and Members of Community Council:  

I am writing to seek your support to request that:  

1. the Executive Director and Chief Planner, in consultation with the General Manager of 
Transportation Services, and the Executive Directors of Technical Services, and 
Economic Development Culture and Tourism, report back to the next Toronto and East 
York Community Council on the scope of work for the preparation of a streetscape 
study, design and implementation plan for Dundas Street West between University 
Avenue and Bathurst Street, in advance of the forthcoming watermain replacement and 
road and sidewalk reconstruction.   The scope should outline the potential approach, 
cost, timing and process involved, including community and stakeholder consultation.  

Your consideration on this matter is greatly appreciated.  

Sincerely,  

Adam Vaughan, Councillor 
Ward 20, Trinity-Spadina   


